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S L Kitfens
#% May Newsletter

Dear Parents,

May is here and it is the last month of schoolt
Everyone has grown and learned so much.

The end of the year program is May 29th. The older
kids in the program will be performing songs and th
PK classes will be having their graduatfion ceremon
af terwards. .

Our last Parent Chapel for the school year will be
May 22nd at llam. We would love for you %o join us
for this special worship time.

We will be closed on Monday May 27th for Memorial Q
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Day. The last day of school is May 3ist. May is always

bittersweet as this is our last month with the kids

before summer plans. I pray the summer will aiso X\

be filled with lots of adventure and good times. If

you have any questions regarding anything for this

onm. &Ieass speak with me or Send a méssage on
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Blessings,
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